
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

January 2018, Interest Distribution 

February 1st, 2018 – We are pleased to deliver our monthly interest distribution to our investors. 
 
In the upcoming weeks, we are planning three conference calls to update our investors on the progress of 
the company.  More information about these conference calls is available on our website at the following 
link: http://www.yesterpay.com/events-and-press-releases.html 
 
For more information about Yesterpay, the latest news and events, please visit our website at 
www.yesterpay.com 
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie Wawzonek 
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